
Submitter: Shawn McClung 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB243 

Every time a guaranteed right of self defense is withheld a life is in danger so 

attacking our God given and constitutionally protected rights.   It already takes way 

longer than 72 hrs to get an instant background check approved.   We all know why 

this is.   Quit extending your reach over our rights.   This is just another government 

overreach.   Quit wasting our tax dollars on passing laws that are unconstitutional 

and will cost more in lawsuit after lawsuit.   Save a life by saying no on this 

unconstitutional bill.  


